
Katie Kranz Memorial Scholarship is offered through the faith-based nonprofit organization 
Oaks of Hebron, Inc.  This scholarship is offered annually in the amount of $3,000 to continuing 
undergraduate students who show an interest for both studying and eventually working in the 
field of disability services.  Applications are available in Concordia’s financial aid office. 
Questions should be directed to Oaks of Hebron, Inc. at 707-795-5927 ext 106. 
www.oaksofhebron.org  

Deadline for application submission: April 7, 2010   

 


